
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Information for participants 
 
 

International Symposium on the Disposal of  
Low-Activity Radioactive Waste 

 Córdoba, Spain 
13 – 17 December 2004  

 
 
 
If you are not a registered Symposium participant please see the 
Announcement at this website for details on registering. 
 
 
Symposium location: 
Palacio de Congresos y Exposiciones de Córdoba   
c/ Torrijos, 10         
14003 Córdoba 
Spain 
 
Tel:   +34-957-48 31 12   
Fax: +34-957-48 39 25  
Email: palacio@cordobacongress.com 
 
Registration: 
The Registration Desk will be open on Sunday, 12 December from 17:00 to 20:00 hours and 
on Monday, 13 December from 08:00 onwards throughout the week during working hours of 
the symposium.  It would be appreciated if participants would take advantage of Sunday 
registration if possible. 
 
No registration fee is charged. 
 
Opening of the Symposium: 
Monday, 13 December at 09:15 hours. 
 
Documentation: 
A preliminary programme will be available at this site in the course of the next few weeks.  
The final programme and the book of contributed papers will be available upon registration.  
 
Proceedings: 
The proceedings of the symposium, to be published by the IAEA, will contain the opening 
addresses, the keynote presentations, the invited speakers’ papers, the chairpersons’ 
summaries, and the symposium conclusions presented by the symposium President on the last 
day. The proceedings will be published as soon as possible after the meeting and may be 
ordered during the symposium. 
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Technical visit to El Cabril 
A full day tour to the El Cabril near surface disposal facility for low and intermediate level 
radioactive waste is planned for all participants for Wednesday, 15 December 2004.  To this 
end participants should send a short email with their full name, passport number, 
institution/company, and position to: 
 
Mr. Emilio Garcia Neri 
ENRESA 
Email:  Egan@enresa.es 
 
before 1 December 2004. 
 
Visa: 
Should you require a visa to enter Spain please contact the nearest consular representative of 
Spain as early as possible. Please note this procedure could take approximately three weeks.   
 
If you are an officially designated participant and require assistance with your visa application 
please send all necessary information (full name, maiden name, date and place of birth, home 
address, nationality, name and full address of employer, passport number, length of stay and 
arrival date) to: 
 
Mr. Emilio Garćia Neri 
ENRESA 
Tel: +34 91 566 81 82 
Fax: +34 91 566 81 65 
Email:  Egan@enresa.es 
 
Accommodation: 
Block reservations have been made in several hotels for participants at special rates. All hotels 
are within easy walking distance of the Congress Palace.  A map indicating the location of the 
hotels is available at this web site. The hotel reservation form should be completed and faxed 
or emailed to the address indicated on the form as early as possible but before 26 November.  
Please note that full payment must be made in advance.  Your reservation will be confirmed 
once the travel agent, Syr Viajes S.A., has received your form and payment.  Please see the 
reservation form for details on possible modes of payment and on cancellation charges.  
 
Information on Córdoba: 
The Congress Palace is located in downtown Córdoba within walking distance of the major 
tourisit area.  Additional information can be obtained through the internet at the following 
website: www.turiscordoba.es.  
 
A programme for accompanying persons will be provided upon request by Syr Viajes S.A. 
 
Travel information: 
The nearest international airports are in Seville and Madrid.  There is a high speed train 
service (AVE) from both cities to Córdoba.  The trains leave every hour and the travelling 
time from Madrid is 1 hour 40 minutes and from Seville 40 minutes. 


